May 12, 2015

Via Electronic Filing

Ms. Barcy McNeal, Commission Secretary
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio

180 East Broad Street

Columbus, OH 43215-3793

RE: The Chillicothe Telephone Company
Case No. 90-5012-TP-TRF and Case No. 15-0921-TP-ATA

Dear Ms. McNeal:

Enclosed for filing is The Chillicothe Telephone’s tariff to increase Late Fee.

Section 4, First Revised Sheet No. 3

If you have any questions regarding this letter, I can be reached at 740-772-8327 or via email to

jeff.blevins@horizontel.com.

Sincerely,

Manager Financial Operations & Carrier Relations
Horizon Chillicothe Telephone

68 E. Main St.

Chillicothe, OH 45601

Enclosures




This foregoing document was electronically filed with the Public Utilities

Commission of Ohio Docketing Information System on

5/12/2015 3:28:15 PM

Case No(s). 15-0921-TP-ATA, 90-5012-TP-TRF

Summary: Tariff Increase Late Fee electronically filed by Mr. Jeff A Blevins on behalf of The
Chillicothe Telephone Company



